From: martin drexler [N

Sent: 30 November 2023 14:18
To: Daren Zuk
Subject: Planning application 2023/3861/P Primrose Hill Gates

Dear Mr Zuk,

T am writing to show my support for the
installation of permanent park gates to Camden planning department.

1live at the Kingsland Estate. My concern is the amount of anti-social behaviour that occurs on our estate
during the night. Our estate backs onto Primrose Hill park. We have one of the few entry gates, on the St
John's Wood side, into the park. During the warmer days of the year, our estate becomes a major
thoroughfare for park visitors. We are inundated with beer bottles, rubbish, and drug paraphernalia. Literally
our estate is used as a toilet.

In addition, the noise level becomes unbearable. Park visitors, stopping in our estate to have a party or
scream at their friends is frequent. The shouting, as well as the music, coming from the park, during late
night raves, is incredibly disturbing.

In the morning, the park is littered with the detritus from parties on the park. Drug paraphernalia, used toilet
paper, fast food rubbish, and wine and beer bottles are discarded throughout the park.

Me and many at Kingsland estate would welcome the gate's locked.
Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Thank you for your time,

Sincerely,

Martin Drexler

Kingsland resident

Sent from Outlook for i0S



